
Report Date: October 10, 2025 

Agenda Title: Purchase of Hydrants from Underground Republic Water Works, 
Inc. 

Recommendation/Motion: 

Authorize the General Manager to procure 28 Clow 2065 bronze wet barrel 
hydrants for $135,251.06 from Underground Republic. 

Background: 
The District’s Capital Improvement Program includes $140,000/year for dry barrel 
hydrant replacement through FY 33/34. The District has ~660 hydrants throughout 
the distribution system. Approximately 230 of these are dry barrel hydrants. Dry 
barrel hydrants are designed for freezing climates and are notoriously problematic to 
repair and maintain. 

Staff recently submitted a request for bids for 28 hydrants from three vendors. 
Underground Republic was the lowest bidder at $4,396/per hydrant (before taxes). 
See Attachment A. 

Fiscal Impact  
The District’s Capital Improvement Program includes $140,000 in Fiscal Year 2025-
2026 for this purchase. 

STAFF REPORT 

To: 

From: 

Agenda: 

Coastside County Water District Board of Directors 

Mary Rogren, General Manager  

October 14, 2025 
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